T
Our 2024 Summer Reminders...... =i

The High School summer office hours are 8 a.m. to 1 p.m., Monday thru Thursday. Offices will be
closed on July 4'" and Friday’s in June, July, and August 2", If you need to contact the Business office
with regard to tuition. please contact Mrs. Susan Carey at 570-421-7883 X 112. Remember, F.A.C.T.S.
payments continue until fulfilled.

Enclosed is your child’s last report card of the 2023-2024 school year. Ms. Moyer has made contact with
students in need of summer school. The Guidance Office ftas a limited schedule during the summer.
If you leave a message with the main office at 570-421-0466, your call will be returned the next time they

are in their office.

A 2024-2025 Calendar is included & can be viewed on the school website. Calendar information is always
subject to change. The Summer reading list is also available on the website. Our full packet of information for
the upcoming school year should arrive during the first or second week of August 2024.

For our new students and families to Notre Dame, we look forward to seeing you and your child on August
23" 2024 for an Orientation Program. This program is for our new incoming students in grades 7-12 and will
be from 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.. The first day of classes for ALL students will be Monday, August 26™, 2024.

School District Transportation Forms(Act 372) be sure to check with your school district if you need to
complete their transportation form for the school year 2024-2025.

Immunizations needed for the start of the 2024-2025 school year? The nurse has sent out notices for students
missing particular immunizations. These notices require parents to respond before the beginning of school.

Flynn & O’Hara Uniform Company is who needs to be contacted for school uniforms. You may also
purchase uniforms by going directly to a Flynn & O’Hara Uniform Co. Outlet. You may contact them at
1-800-441-4122 for store locations or access the information on the internet flynnohara.com.

Free Sports physical will be offered by St. Luke’s Health Network at Coca Cola Park on June 25, July
16", and July 30th. No student will be permitted to practice/play without a physical report on file. The
required form/s can be downloaded off the ndhigh.org website. You may direct your questions regarding sports
to the Athletic Director, Mr. Roger Barren or Mrs. Tana Jasionowicz, the Athletic Secretary. The first day of
practices for students with the required sports physicals is August 12, 2024; plan accordingly.

Gently Used Uniferm/s may be available for students in the High School office. Please call Mrs. Jasionowicz
to schedule a time for interest in the articles available.

F.A.C.T.S. Family Portal information should be correct for when we send out any electronic communication.
Please make sure your email is correct in your family portal,




